
Last Updated: 08/11/2025

US 19 Pedestrian Safety Improvements in Pasco County 447522-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Mid-Block

Pedestrian
Crossings

Phase Completed
Limits At San Marco

Drive/Johnson
Road & between
Elizabeth
Avenue and
Edna Avenue

Project Start January 6, 2025
City Hudson

Port Richey
County Pasco
Road US 19
Construction
Cost

$2.2 million

Estimated
Completion

summer 2025

Contractor Highway Safety
Devices, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  John McShaffrey
  (813) 975-6930
  john.mcshaffrey@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  (813) 975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of August 6, 2025, all construction activities associated
with this project have been completed.  

This project constructed corridor improvements to enhance safety
for all road users. Improvements included the addition of two mid-
block pedestrian crosswalks:

at San Marco Drive/ Johnson Road1.
between Elizabeth Avenue and Edna Avenue 2.

Traffic signals were installed, along with refuge islands, curb ramp
upgrades, and sidewalk connections. The signals and crossings
became operational on Monday, July 7, 2025.

The project also included installation of raised medians/traffic
separators in the pedestrian crossing areas. Roadway milling and
resurfacing was done as needed to replace pavement markings.
There was signal work at the mid-block crossings and minor
drainage work associated with this project.


